
2025 St. Peter's Art Show Jury Process/Sample Submission Requirements 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

 

JURY PROCESS REVIEW  

 

Artists who have never been in the show must be juried for two consecutive shows. After being juried 

and accepted for two consecutive shows artists are no longer required to be juried unless they 

significantly change the medium and or style of their work. Artists who do significantly change their 

medium and or style will be required to be juried for two additional consecutive shows. Artists who 

have been juried successfully for two consecutive shows but do not participate in the prior year’s show 

(2024) may be required to go through the jury process again. 

 

Artists applying for the first time or second consecutive time (participated in 2024 show) in 2025 or are 

otherwise required to be juried as described above must submit the following on or before March 15, 

2025: 

 

• Three (3) digital images of the artist’s work 

• Each image shall be of a different example of the artist’s work 

• Each image shall be accompanied by a brief description 

 

Letters of acceptance or non-acceptance to participate in the St. Peter’s Art Show will be emailed to all 

juried applicants during the month of April. 

 

 

DIGITAL SAMPLE REQUIREMENTS  

 

The three (3) quality digital images representative of your work must be submitted to 

artshow@stpeterslewes.org at the time you submit your application.  Each digital sample must 

represent only a single image; no groupings.  The jury will evaluate each image based on 

quality/craftsmanship and originality.  A short description of each image is required, describing your 

technique, materials used, originality, inspiration, etc. for the jury review.  You will be contacted if the 

committee needs more information. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Jeff Whipple or Scott Samples at artshow@stpeterslewes.org  

or (302)645-8479. 
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